The Vaughan staff will be out of the office from December 23rd through
January 1st, returning on January 2nd, 2025. If you need to register a new
student and you currently have a student in Cobb County Schools, you can
add the new student through ParentVue. If you do not have a student
attending a Cobb County School, you caninitiate a new registration using the
following website: Olr.cobbk12.org. If you have any questions regarding
registrations or withdrawals, please email Stephanie Wells at
Stephanie.Wells@cobbk12.org. Your questions will be answered as soon as
possible once we return from winter break. Thank you!




